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News letter ; April 2017

You are probably aware that our NHS England system is creak-
ing : heavily in debt, Long waiting times, overcrowded A & E
Depts., difficulty recruiting GPs - to name but a few.

In an effort to redress these problems and unable to just pour mon-
ey at it, Government have launched a new initiative called Sus-
tainability and Transformation Plan (or STP for short).

Knowing that this could throw up a good few problems for our
PPG members we asked Mark Rogers to attend our February
meeting and explain how STP might impact on our Hospital and
indeed our surgery. Mark was at that time the CEO of Birming-
ham Council and overseer of the SPTPs for this area. Some of you
may know him from his previous job as CEO at Solihull. Anyway
up until the evening before we were assured that he was coming.
Then at 5.30pm our Chairman, Tony Green, got an email apolo-
gising profusely that he would be unavailable and likewise his
deputy. Indeed by the Wednesday we learned that Mark had been
relieved of his duties.

So some rapid alternatives were drawn up by the Steering Com-
mittee. This entailed a presentation by The Chairman (Tony
Green) on what we understood about the current status of the
STP. There was then an extended Question and Answer session
with a strong audience participation. This underlined the im-
portance that we the patients must be consulted and that our
concerns were made known to the Authorities. To this end a mo-
tion was put to the floor that we press Mark Rogers for an alter-
native date to attend one of our meetings; this was passed unani-
mously. Similarly the suggestion was raised that we should en-
deavour to get our MP (Julian Knight and/or Caroline Spelman) to
experience the depth of feeling. Again this motion was passed.




